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~ THE AMERICAN RED CROSS

COASTAL BEND-TEXAS CHAPTER

12 March 1975

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I wish to take this opportunity to express the appreciation
of the Members of the Board of Directors and the Staff for
the excellent presentation you and Mrs. Yolanda Peronis made
this past Sunday on Channel III-TV on the Domingo Pena Show,
on behalf of the Coastal Bend Texas Chapter, American Red Cross.
During the Membership Drive and Volunteer Appreciation Month
it requires the participation of our community leaders and
Red Cross Volunteers to adequately present the Red Cross story.

We have received many complimentary remarks regarding your
participation and the excellent program which was presented.
The need continues for the Red Cross story to be told to remind
our citizens of its role in our society.

Your dedication and devotion to the people of Nueces County
was obvious by your participation in this program. We wish
you well and continued success.

Again, Thank you for your time and leadership.

Sincerely,

/BOA
Robert A. Filby
Chapter Manage
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